From: Janet Wagner

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 5:07 PM

To: PUC-DOCKET FILINGS <PUCDocketFilings@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Docket # EL18-026

E-filings

https://puc.sd.gov/EFilingOptions.aspx Docket Number: EL18-026 Last Name: Wagner First Name: Janet Company:
none Address: City: Tyndall State: South Dakota Zip: 57066 Phone:_ Fax: Email:
Comments: Hello, My name is Janet Wagner from Tyndall, SD People have always opposed
change - they just don't like change. When the automobile came-they didn't want them. When dams were built-they
didn't want them. It would be hard to imagine life without either. Change is inevitable so | give may full support to the
Prevailing Winds Park project. The wind project is moving forward as they are trying to build something for our
communities and state. Please support their efforts which are based on facts.
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From: PUC

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 8:00 AM
To:

Subject: EL18-026

Ms. Wagner:

Thank you for your message regarding the Prevailing Wind siting permit request, docket EL18-
026.

Your message and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the open
docket so my fellow commissioners and others may read them. Here is a link to the docket,
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2018/EL18-026.aspx, and a link to the Siting Guide
which helps explain the commission’s processing of such dockets,
http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/sitinghandout.pdf.

Please note that informal comments should be emailed to PUC@state.sd.us. The docket e-filing
is used by formal parties to a docket.

I appreciate you sharing your view.

Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov
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